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HALLS CREEK - HOUSING 

1066. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

I refer to the state government’s proposal for the development of housing in Halls Creek. 
(1) What has been the cost of the development of the land for the Bridge Street project, and what has been 

the average cost of the development of each block? 
(2) What was the cost of developing the block for the six-house project for government employees in John 

Flynn Street, Halls Creek? 
Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of this question. 
(1) The cost of the development of the first 27 lots in the Bridge Street subdivision is approximately 

$190 000 a lot. 
(2) Please refer the question to the appropriate minister.  
 


